From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:39:20 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:00 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Paul Fleury

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I can’t believe that this is even being consider. At a time of peril this country is going through record highs of
absolutely everything,people losing everything (lives included) and you want to raise the cost to literally stay alive.
If anything ,you should be lowering prices to help the people. Could you imagine that mind blowing concept?

People wouldn’t know what hit them.

We all know it could be done. And it would still be profitable. What I’m seeing here is nothing but corporate greed,
and inflation as an excuse to add to an already billion(s) dollar profitable corporation. Frankly it’s appalling.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





